
 

April 25, 2025  

Sonja Grbevski Named Executive Director for Brentwood Recovery Home 

Brentwood Recovery Home is excited to announce the appointment of Dr. Sonja Grbevski as its new Executive Director, 
commencing May 20, 2025. This appointment follows an extensive selection process led by a local executive recruitment firm 
Logic Executive Search and Workplace Solutions. 

With over 25 years of extensive experience in leadership roles, Sonja brings a wealth of knowledge and a proven track record 
in mental health and addictions. Throughout her career, Sonja has demonstrated an unwavering commitment to enhancing 
community mental health/addiction services and inspiring teams to achieve exceptional outcomes. 

Sonja possesses a PhD in Counsellor Education from Wayne State University, a Master's of Arts in Counselling (with a focus 
on Rehabilitation, Mental Health, and Addictions) from Wayne State University, and a Bachelor's of Science in Psychology 
from the University of Windsor. She also holds a diploma in Chemical and Substance Abuse Counselling from St. Clair 
College. 

“I am deeply grateful and humbled to be joining Brentwood Recovery Home as the new Executive Director. I wish to extend my 
sincerest thanks to the Board of Directors and the Hiring Committee for entrusting me for this leadership role. I am excited to 
work with our talented team, alumni and community partners in an effort to advance our mission and vision and make a 
meaningful difference in the lives of the people we serve.” – Sonja Grbevski 

We are thrilled to welcome Sonja as the Executive Director of Brentwood Recovery Home. Her extensive experience and 
unwavering dedication to mental health and community support will undoubtedly strengthen our organization and enhance 
the vital services we provide. Sonja’s visionary leadership, combined with her passion for helping others, aligns with our 
mission. We look forward to working alongside her as we continue to make a positive impact in our community. 

On behalf of the Board, I want to extend our deepest gratitude to Elizabeth Dulmage as she prepares for her retirement. Her 
hard work and dedication have significantly moved our organization forward. We wish her a wonderful retirement filled with joy 
and new adventures, and we invite you to join us in congratulating her on this exciting new chapter! 

We are pleased to welcome Sonja Grbevski as she assumes her role as the Executive Director at Brentwood Recovery Home. 
We are excited to have her on board and look forward to the positive impact she will bring to our organization. 
 

 

 

 
Julie Santarossa  
Board Chair, Brentwood Recovery Home 


